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The Department of Economics in collaboration with the Securities and Exchange 

Board of India (SEBI) and the National Stock Exchange (NSE), organized a regional 

seminar focused on “Financial Awareness and Investor Education.” Held as part of 

IOSCO World Investor Week 2024, this seminar aimed to educate students and 

participants on the importance of informed investment and financial literacy. Dr. 

Sanjay Prasad, Principal, Guru Nanak College, inaugurated the seminar, 

emphasizing the college’s commitment to equipping students with essential financial 

knowledge. 

The seminar covered critical areas such as: 

  - Basics of the stock market and investment opportunities 

  - Importance of financial planning for young investors 

  - Awareness of investor rights and responsibilities 

  - Guidelines on avoiding fraudulent investment schemes 

Dr. Raman Ballabh senior resource person of NISM said that India is one of the 

emerging economies of the world having enormous opportunities to grow. Vikash 

Kumar, Manager, SEBI, Kolkata discussed the process and working of the capital 

market in detail. Aishwarya Jain from CDSL, engaged students in a lively Q&A 

session with students, providing clarifications on investment myths, the role of SEBI 

in investor protection, and how NSE contributes to building a safe and transparent 

trading environment. Dr. Pushpa Kumari, DSW, BBMK University appreciated the 



effort of the department to organize such an event and suggested everyone to SAVE 

MORE AND INVEST MORE. President of the college, Sardar R.S. Chahal said 

that the capital market is an important instrument to use money wisely and program 

like this will help everyone to know the fundamentals of Investment. 

The event was highly appreciated by the attendees, especially students, who found the 

insights valuable and practical for real-world applications. The interactive nature of 

the seminar allowed participants to ask questions, making the learning experience 

more engaging.  The event marked the presence Prof. Amarjeet Singh, Dr. Ranajan 

Das, Prof. Deepak Kumar, Dr. Mina Malkhandi, Prof. Santosh Kumar, Prof. Daljeet 

Singh, Prof. Piyush Agarwal, Prof. Sonu Yadav, Prof. Snehal, Prof. Anuradha. Around 

150 students from across the department have participated in the event.  
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